
 

Changes for Next Week 

Following the relaxation of guidelines for Covid 19, I have made the decision for us to return to 

our usual drop off and collection arrangements. This will mean that from Monday 16th, you will no 

longer be required to enter the school via our one way system. Instead you may enter the school 

site through the main gate and leave through the same gate.  

At 8:35 a.m. a bell will be rung at which point class teachers will be on the playground to meet 

each class. I will explain in assembly tomorrow where I would like Years 1 to 6 to line up on hear-

ing the bell. Foundation 2 will continue to line up outside of their classroom, and Foundation 1 will 

be dropped off as normal at their gate please. 

At home time, children in Year 4 and 3 will continue to leave through their classroom doors. Year 

5 and 6 will leave through the KS2 door. Year 1 and 2 will leave school the same as before and the 

same for Foundation 1 and 2. 

Could I take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers who have used the one way system 

during the last 2 years. I am so glad that we can now end this too. 
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Year 6 SATS Assessments 

This week in school, our Year 6 pupils have completed their end of Key Stage assessments. The children 

have sat papers in Reading, Spelling, Punctuation and grammar and Maths. Each morning, they have 

been provided with a special breakfast to prepare them as much as possible and I would like to thank eve-

ryone who contributed to and supported this too. 

During the assessments, what has been abundantly clear to me has been that this group of Year 6 chil-

dren are a very special bunch indeed. Their attitudes have been faultless and they have applied them-

selves so well throughout each of the papers. Following their return to school in September 2020 they 

have worked so very hard to plug the necessary gaps in their knowledge and I am so very proud of each 

and every member of the class.  

Yesterday following their last test they were rewarded with sausage and bacon sandwiches to say a big 

well done to them. Now complete, the children will continue to be challenged and pushed so that they are 

best prepared as they move onto Secondary school too.  

Follow us on Facebook or on Twitter  @StoneferryPS 

Playgroup 

Just a reminder that our Stoneferry Playgroup runs from 1:45 

p.m. every Thursday until 2:45 p.m.. We hope to see as many 

of you there as possible and please invite friends with small 

children too who are not connected to the school. Thank you. 

Names in Uniform 

Could I just ask you to check uniform for 

names please. We have a lot of clothes 

at the moment without names which 

makes it hard for us to return it to the 

correct owner. Thank you 

Congratulations to two of our Year 3 Sporting  

Superstars this week who proudly showed me 

their trophies for excellent sporting perfor-

mance over the weekend. Tom and Lily are no 

strangers to this section of the newsletter and 

absolutely love sport. 

Lily plays for her football team on a weekend 

and Tom somehow manages to fit in Rugby 

around his multiple other clubs that he attends. 

Well done to both of them and keep up the 

good work! 


